
DOT Announces $5 Billion to Reconstruct and Repair Large Bridges 
 
On Wednesday, the U.S. Department of Transportation announced more than $5 billion in Large Bridge 
Project awards through the Federal Highway Administration’s (FHWA) competitive Bridge Investment 
Program. The funding for this program is made possible through the 2021 Bipartisan Infrastructure Law.  
 
The grants will fund the reconstruction, repair, and restoration of 13 nationally significant bridges in 16 
states that connect communities to jobs and resources, support the economy, and serve as critical 
corridors for freight travel. These projects will also address important safety issues and make the bridges 
more resilient to extreme weather. More information about the projects can be found here.  

https://www.transportation.gov/briefing-room/investing-america-biden-harris-administration-announces-5-billion-restore-reconstruct

